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Port of Salalah

Customer Advisory (12/23)

Date: 18th of June 2023

Subject: Container terminal system upgrade

Dear Valued Customer,

Port of Salalah would like to inform you that there would
be a major upgrade of Container Terminal Operating
system, during which gate operations will be temporarily
stopped.

Above mentioned upgrade process will be arranged on
Monday 19/06/2023 from 13:00 to 17:00.

Port of Salalah appreciates your kind understanding to
manage traffic flow accordingly.

Gate Operations will be fully renewed after system update
as mentioned above, unless any unexpected issues are
faced, those will be communicated immediately with all
customers.

Thank you for your co-operation and patience

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
reach out to customer care team on below email
address:

customercare@salalahport.com

Best Regards,
Port of Salalah Team.
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